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DuPage Water Commission Attends Argonne 
National Laboratory for Earth Day 
Date: April 24, 2015 

On Wednesday, April 22, 2015, Preserving Every Drop Members Jenessa Rodri-
guez and Carolyn Johnson attended Earth Day for Argonne National Laboratory 
employees. Argonne invited varous companies to exhibit green initiatives and 
information. There were also internal green projects that Argonne employees dis-
played for other employees to peruse during their lunch. 
 
Over 100 rain gauges and leak detection tablets and 80 5-minute shower timers 
were distributed as well as water conservation pamphlets.  
 
See below for picture(s) from the event. 
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Argonne Employees Visiting the PED table 
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